
 
 

Memorial Resolution Honoring Sarah Van Antwerp 

Whereas the American Library Association (ALA) lost a valued colleague on 
May 29, 2022, with the death of Sarah Van Antwerp;  

Whereas Sarah Van Antwerp graduated from Baldwin Wallace College in 1959;  

Whereas Sarah Van Antwerp proudly worked for over 25 years at several 
branches of the Cuyahoga County Public Library system in Ohio, including 
Mayfield, Orange, and Solon, and helped open the new Beachwood branch. 
After her retirement she continued to substitute in both the Cuyahoga system 
and Geauga County 


